
To confirm, I strongly object to the above development.

If going ahead, this project will contribute to the urbanisation of the green belt at a time
where authorities should instead protect it given the obvious climate threat impacting us all. 

This damage and the loss of our precious green assets will be irreversible, and will
inevitably lead to further similar projects and ultimately to a concrete belt in the area
instead of a green belt. Really not a nice gift to our children and our future
generations....

This project will be damaging for the quality of life in the area (more traffic, more air
pollution, more pressure on already sub-optimal service facilities such as school, GP's
or transportations, more delivery vans).  

Can you please therefore remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the 
Local Plan and retain the green belt status for the land.

3388


